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May 30, 2007 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of a Memorandum of Understanding for Services for Physical Therapy  
  Services, Hernando County Extended School Year 
 
   
The Exceptional Student Education Department is requesting School Board approval of the attached 
Memorandum of Understanding for Services between the District School Board and the Hernando 
County School Board.  This Memorandum provides the framework for Hernando County to reimburse 
the District for providing physical therapy services for their extended school year.  Please see the 
attached memo from Ms. Monica Verra, Director of ESE, for further information. 
 
We are therefore requesting that the Board sign the attached contract where indicated.  Please feel 
free to contact Ms. Verra or me if you have any questions. 
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